

OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENT

5305 East Huron River Drive P.O. Box 995 Ann Arbor, MI 48106-0995 Phone: 734-712-4040 stjoeshealth.org

September 24, 2014

Mr. Brian Toth Curves for the Cure 223 River Oaks Drive Milford, MI 48381

Dear Mr. Toth:

Thank you for Curves for the Cure's gift of \$11,000, made in memory of Janine Stackpoole. Your ongoing support through your annual tournament makes a significant difference in the lives of patients and families in our community. We are grateful for the time, effort and dedication that goes into planning your successful event and feel fortunate that you continue to name us as your beneficiary. Please share our gratitude with your fellow Curves for the Cure leaders and all those who support your event to help make this gift possible.

Your partnership will foster continued improvement in the way that cancer care is provided. Our expert staff has contributed to profound advancements in oncology medicine and research and developed philosophies of care that heal body, mind and spirit. Your dedication will help to further these efforts and ensure that patients and families have the best care today and hope for the future.

Thank you, again, for your ongoing commitment to this important cause.

Sincerely,

Fran Petonic

Vice President for Development

Every year your generosity reminds us that every patient needs the lesticare we can give them.